Comments from Thornbury Town Council on the Data and Access Profile for Thornbury

1. The Council would like further clarification on the bus travel times criteria.
2. The data on chemists is out of date. There is no longer a Lloyds Chemist on the High Street. There is however a Chemist called ‘Cohens’ on Eastland Road.
3. We would like to know if ‘supermarkets’ have to be a certain size for the size of population. Both the supermarkets identified are small for the size of the population in the area now and this will surely encourage people to use cars to shop elsewhere?
